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Umk h h @ @ & .  A "pre-foundation' 
meeting was held at the R I M  in June. 
U W  sent Tirio Manga as its 
representative at what we believe to be 
a necessary and important event. We 
look forward to the foundation proper. 
%BA hopes to address issues which 
are of particular concern to black 
architects in the UK including racism 
and discrimination in the profession and 
in education. We hope that U W  and 
WBAI  both being organisations 
concerned with aspects of racism, can 
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joint action. 

To this end we are trying to set up a joint 
meeting in November wherethe 8u bject 
under discussicm would be architecture 
and pletnning in Sauth Africa within the 
contexl of the Struggle. It is hoped that 
we will be able to get someone from one 
of the architecturelplanning groups 
affiliated to the Mass Democratic 
Movement. We will mall out the details 
as soon as poesible. We would also like 
to hold informal discussions with SOBA 
to address our concern that so few 
mern bers of S O W  are also members of 
U M  

Furtbu information a n  be obtained h m  iEN%h&W full-time National h d o p m c o t  o ~ r d o a t o r ,  Judy Ling 
Woo& at the Ioner Cities Unit, 26 Ekdfod LONXW WC1 E 3 W .  RI. 636 4066 X 2188. 




